
  
9/13/2018 
 
Demo 9218 W Canal and 9300 W Canal 
 
We have obtained (waiting on 1 or 2 more) bids for the demolition of the structures at 
9218 and 9300 W Canal St.  I recommend that we award to the lowest bidder.  I will 
upload all bids once I receive the last ones on Monday as I do not want the final 
proposals to know the current bids.   
 
I recommend that we pay for the demolition with EDIT funds as these properties are 
part of the Canal St Redevelopment Project.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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